THOMAS J. BLUM
VICE PRESIDENT, LABOR RELATIONS



June 2, 2023

Mr. Paul Barner Executive Vice President National Association of Letter Carriers, AFL-CIO 100 Indiana Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20001-2144

Dear Paul:

Please be advised that the United States Postal Service and the National Association of Letter Carriers bidding procedures, outlined in Article 12.3.A, are renewed effective May 21, 2023. This will allow employees to continue to bid during the ongoing negotiations and/or in the event of an impasse. Successful bids since May 21, 2023, will be counted towards the bid maximums established in the next agreement.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Blum

Tomp. Blum